
 

 

August 5, 2021 
 
The SCA Democratic Club has rolled out a new and improved Website. It 
will be Information Central for our membership and guest visitors, and we 
encourage you to get familiar with its many features by signing up for a 
New Website Workshop.  
 
Please choose a session below: 

• Monday, August 16, 1:00 – 3:00pm 

• Tuesday, August 17, 9:00 – 11:00am 

• Wednesday, August 18, 9:00 – 11:00am 

• Wednesday, August 18, 1:00 – 3:00pm 
 

RSVP at scademocrats@gmail.com 
 

All workshops held in the Arlington Room, Anthem Center. 
These are hands-on workshops so please bring your laptop, tablet, or 
Smartphone.    
 
Each Workshop will cover: 

• Setting up your individual account so you can update your contact 
information and sign up for special events 

• Tour the different pages of the website to discover all the information 
and resources available at your fingertips  

 
 All change is disruptive and makes us uncomfortable in the beginning.  It 
will become second nature as we use our new technology.  And we are 
here to see that you have all the help you need.  Thank you.  See you in a 
Workshop! 
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